
1252 National Press Bldg. 
January 19, 194-0

Sir. Elliot Thurston 
Federal Reserve System 
Washington, D. C.
Dear Elliot:

As I mentioned to you on the phone we 
are anxious to have you attend the Monday luncheon 
as a club guest.

Harold Hinton, who has succeeded to the 
presidency, was very glad to know that you will be 
able to attend.

Best regards.
Very truly yours,

In charge of Arrangements
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